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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

National Phonics Screening Check Information Session: Thursday 15th May 2025 

 

Next term, all Year 1 children will take part in the National Phonics Screening Check. The Phonics 

Screening Check is a check of your child’s decoding skills. Your child will be asked to read 40 words – 

20 are real words and 20 are known as made up ‘alien words’. 

We will be holding a short parents’ information session at 8.50am on Thursday 15th May 2025. 

Please drop your child off as normal and then make your way to the School Hall. 

Please do speak to your child’s Class Teacher if you are unable to attend the session and would like 

more information. The session slides will also be uploaded to the school website to view after. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Tiley 

English Lead 
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